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Open Enrollment Dates Announced 
 
ORANGE, Calif., January 13, 2011–The Orange Unified School District announced today dates 
for Open Enrollment as well as kindergarten registration for the 2011-2012 school year. 
Kindergarten through grade 12 Open Enrollment will be held during the two-week period of 
March 1 – March 14, 2011.  Open Enrollment lotteries will be conducted by each school. 
 
Kindergarten registration will begin Wednesday, March 2, 2011, with the exception of 
McPherson Magnet School. 
 
Students interested in attending McPherson Magnet School must participate in a lottery.  
Families will need to attend one of the following orientation meetings at McPherson Magnet 
School:   February 8th at 5 p.m. or February 10th at 8:15 a.m. The lottery will be held on 
Thursday, February 14th at 9:00 a.m. 
 
For more information regarding kindergarten registration, go to the OUSD website at 
http://www.orangeusd.org/scs .For specific questions regarding open enrollment, parents are 
asked to contact the site they are interested in their student attending directly.  For general 
questions, or information on inter-district transfers, please contact the Student and 
Community Services Office at (714) 628-5424. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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